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April 29, 2011 

 
Minutes of the March 2011 Meeting of the Stephen F. Austin Radio Club 

 
The March meeting of the Stephen F. Austin Radio Club was called to order by Vice President Cameron 
Mitchell at 6:51 p.m. Wednesday, March 30, 2011, who asked for a reading of the previous Meeting 
Minutes by Kathy Croker. A Motion was made by Johnny Holmes, seconded by Dave Jenkins, that the 
Minutes be approved as read. The Motion carried. Cameron then asked for the Treasurer’s Report, which 
was given by Kathy Croker, after which Robert Croker made a Motion, seconded by Johnny Holmes, that 
the Report be accepted as read. The Motion carried. 
 
Kathy Croker asked for an update on Carl Pleasant’s condition, which was provided by Dan White. Dan 
also circulated a card for members to sign, which he would mail to Carl. Carl is in the TLC Nursing Home in 
Columbus, in Room 308, and has started rehabilitation from his stroke. 
 
Dan then updated the members on the status of the test sessions. We are now a Certified VE Team, with 
Dan White at the helm as CVE. He announced testing will be made available following each monthly 
meeting at a cost of $14.00 per test. Of that fee, $7.00 will be sent to W5YI and $7.00 will come to the Club. 
 
A short discussion then ensued regarding a change of venue for meetings. Johnny Holmes made a Motion 
to move the monthly meeting site to Cielito Lindo in Bellville, which was seconded by Dave Jenkins. The 
Motion carried. 
 
Robert Croker then made a Motion to adjourn, which was seconded by Johnny Holmes. There being no 
further business to discuss, the meeting adjourned at 7:10 p.m. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Kathy Croker 
KB5ITB 
Secretary-Treasurer 



ATTENDEES: 
 
Kathy Croker, KB5ITB 
Robert Croker, AD5ME 
Gilbert Franke, WB5RFQ 
Beth Franke, KD5KAD 
Cameron Mitchell, K5CAM 
Dan White, W5AOV 
Ben Worrell, NE5B 
Dave Jenkins, K5KX 
John B. Holmes, Jr., W5ALG 
 
  


